
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: August 9, 2017 
 
Re:   Sale of Properties - Proposed Site Plans 
 

I have received site plans from Rino Soave, Infinity & Co., for Old Perrinville, 
Nankin Mills/WWSC, and Clay. Please find these proposed site plans attached to 
this memo. I would like to review these proposed plans with the Board at the next 
Committee of the Whole Meeting on Monday, August 14, 2017. Thank you. 
 
 
Attachments 

   
PF 

 
c: Board of Education 

 
  


